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Delivery is imminent!

View of the rear of the building 

The rear door and back
window apertures have

been cut, and will be
reinforced with welded

steel frames.

Four lattice frames have been made to
strengthen the containers where panels

have been removed

View of the front container

Holes for the central
front door and

windows are next. 



Delivery is scheduled for sometime between
16th and 21st of November

The exact date depends on the weather - high winds and
large cranes lifting 40ft boxes don’t mix!

Other NewsOther News
Arrangements are now in place for  
power to be connected to the shed

Offers of toolsOffers of tools
These are now coming thick and fast! 

If you have something that you think we
might be able to use please let us know - we
can’t take anything off your hands yet, but

we’ll certainly get back to you when we can.

Despite the dull weather, our
FUNdraising day raised over £540

and the bacon butties were
fantastic!

Offers of helpOffers of help
Thanks to everyone who has offered to

help so far. If you would like to be part of
the team please get in touch.

admin@leyburnartscentre.comadmin@leyburnartscentre.com


